February 17, 2017

The Honorable David G. Valadao 1728 Longworth Building U.S. House of Representatives Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Valadao,

The Fresno Association of REALTORS® supports your introduction of H.R. 23, the Gaining Responsibility On Water (GROW) Act of 2017.

Now is the time to enact long term, meaningful solutions to California's water supply issues and we are hopeful this legislation is the next step in addressing the challenges we face.

We look forward to working with you on advancing H.R. 23, the GROW Act, this Congress.

Sincerely,

Kristy Henry President